
NOTICE of Changes to Check Stops 
On April 21, Chief and Council convened to discuss the current state of our soft checkpoints, and it 
was found that many individuals are travelling for non-essential purposes. Travel has gone up in the 

community by 66% since the check stops were opened. In an attempt to encourage less traffic and to 
maintain the safety of all residents in the Nation, Chief and Council has decided to implement NO 
ENTRY for all individuals who do not reside in Kehewin AND are not pre-authorized personnel.  

Unauthorized visitors will be asked to leave by motion of Chief and Council. 

Why do we ask so many questions? 
We are doing this in order to track the COVID-19 outbreak to help us find out who is infected. These 
measures have been put in place to ensure the safety of Kehewin Cree Nation during the COVID-19 

pandemic.   

What if I work between 8PM to 6AM? 
A Permit System is in place for individuals who have business within or outside of the community 

during curfew hours. In order to get a Permit, you must apply through the 883kehewin.ca website, 
click on the ‘Safety Watch’ tab where you will then find a ‘Permit’ option. Be aware that Permit 

applications are subject to approval and not everyone will receive Permits.  
Permits are only to be used between the curfew times from 8PM to 6AM. Again, only residents & 

authorized personnel are allowed to enter the community boundaries if you work either in or out of 
Kehewin. 

EMC, Chief & Council cannot do this 
ourselves, we need everyone to 

cooperate with the new Check Stop 
changes. 

Be Considerate and Courteous during 
times like this.  

CHECK STOPS
The Soft Check Points was implemented on March 28 & and the Curfew was implemented on April 1. 
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